
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending 5th June 2020 

Hi Intrepid, 

I hope you all had a lovely half term and had a chance to enjoy the sun at 
some point.  I slapped on some factor 50 sun cream and kayaked down the 
River Hamble, it was loads of fun!  Mrs Rogers and Mr Reid have both being 
doing some fun activities with their families and Mr Clark-Lyons was busy 
doing some half term gardening.  Check out the pictures, well done Mr 
Clark-Lyons!   

House Competition Video - I would like to say a massive thank you to everyone who sent 
in pictures and videos of all the great things you have been doing.  Also, big thanks to Mr 
Reid for turning them into an AWESOME Intrepid House video.  It will be released at some 
point, so watch this space for more info! 

As we start our final half term of the year, please remember that you are still very much 
a valued member of our Intrepid family and I miss you all.  I have spoken to so many of 
you during lockdown and I am so, so proud of how resilient and responsible you are being.  
Equally, I know some of you have found lockdown challenging but you have adapted to 
this new way of working really well.  If you start to find things difficult, please contact me 
or your tutor as there are lots of things we can do to help you.   

Finally, please keep checking the website, Facebook page and Mayfield Messenger for 
more information regarding the upcoming half term.  

Stay safe Intrepid,  

Miss Jones 😊  

jonesj1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

  

 

 

Mr Clark-Lyon’s has been busy 
gardening.    

 

Some great 
Intrepid work 

from last 
week.  Well 
done Akshat 
G., Laura P. 
and Tom R. 
😊 

 

Miss Jones’ half term canoeing 
expedition    


